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Agreement with Metrolinx for 

Rutherford Road/Barrie GO Transit Rail Grade Separation 

City of Vaughan 

 
On November 21, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council authorize entering into an agreement with Metrolinx for the construction and 

maintenance of the Rutherford Road (Y.R. 73)/Barrie GO rail grade separation in the 

City of Vaughan, in accordance with the principles outlined in Attachment 1. 

2. Council approve advancing the budget for the Region’s portion of Rutherford Road 

(Y.R 73)/Barrie GO rail grade separation, in the amount of $13.7 million. 
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